
PUBLIC NOTICE
COUNCIL PROCEDURE AMENDMENT 
BYLAW NO. 2582, 2023
City Council will be considering the first three readings of Council 
Procedure Amendment Bylaw No. 2580, 2023 at the August 14, 2023, 
Regular Council meeting. 
The amendment bylaw includes the following changes:
•	 Updating definitions of “Chief Administrative Officer” and “Corporate 

Officer” to reflect current titles used in the organization.  
•	 Amending the definition of “Public Notice Posting Place” to the bulletin 

board in the lobby of City Hall. 
•	 Simplifying the language regarding the Mayor’s authority to expel 

or exclude a person from a meeting for disrespectful or disruptive 
behaviour.

•	 Revising the Order of Proceedings to remove the Works in Progress. 
•	 Adding an expectation of respectful behaviour from delegations. 

For more information about the changes to the Council Procedure Bylaw 
or to receive a copy of the proposed bylaw, please contact Bonnie McCue, 
Corporate Officer, at 250-787-5796 or by email at bmccue@fortstjohn.ca.
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